
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Spokane County Fire District 4 
 

***NOTICE OF CHANGE OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING*** 
 

Posted 
May 14, 2025 

 
 

Due to the Memorial Day holiday, the Board of Commissioners of Spokane County Fire 

District 4 has rescheduled its Regular Meeting  

from Monday, May 26, 2025 to Tuesday, May 27, 2025 at 5:00 p.m.  

at the Administration Office  

located at 315 E Crawford Street. 

 

 

 


